
22ND AUGUST 2019 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

STUDENT BANKING 

EVERY THURSDAY 

 

 

 

 

    BOOKWEEK PARADE 

HELD AT 9.15  

DON’T FORGET TO 

BRING YOUR BOOK 

TO SHOW YOUR CHAR-

ACTER. 

26TH AUGUST 

 

 

RECLINK GALA DAY 

HUTCHINS  

28TH AUGUST  

 

CUPCAKES FOR SALE 

FOR COOKING CLASS 

29TH AUGUST 

 

 

13TH SEPT  

PINK AND BLUE DAY. 

PLUS 

SELLING CUPCAKES  

STUDENT COUNCIL 

FUNDRAISING. 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 



 

We have recently entered student work in the Young Archie’s Portrait competition.  Students across Grades 1-7 complet-

ed  portraits in class and four entrants were selected per category.  From Grade 1-2: Monique Watkins, Ben Branch, Grace 

Gleeson, Taylor Porter.  From Grade 3-4: Eliza Emerson, Annie Webb, Robert Porter, Mia Pearce.  From Grade 5-6: Dan-

ielle Bradburn, Hannah Webb, Michael Pearce, Katelyn Nichols.  From Grade 7: Tara Pearce and Renee Honner. 

Students and their families are welcome to attend the awards presentation on Sunday 8 September, 2019 at 11.00 a.m. Priz-

es will be awarded to the winners of each category.  Category winners will be notified by 4th September, 2019. 

Portraits will be exhibited at the School of Creative Arts UTAS, Hunter Street, Hobart: Thursday 5to Sunday 15  

September, 2019. 

EXHIBITION OPENING HOURS: 

Monday—Friday: 9.00 am—5.45 pm.  Saturday: 10.00 am—4.45 pm.  Sunday: 10.00 am—3.45 pm. 





Congratulations to Bailey, Brock and Brodie, who have been selected to 

participate in the SPSSA Winter Carnival for AFL next Tuesday.  

We wish them luck. 



Government House Visit 

 

It was an amazing opportunity on Wednesday night to meet the Governor Kate Warner and her husband 

Richard, including many other people that were at Government House as a part of National Science Week. 

There was a chance to talk to other schools about their understanding of Science. It was an absolute     

honour to be a part of the Science Week Celebration and listen to the Governor speak on her experiences 

with the Science Industry.  

We were extremely lucky to have got the chance to explore Government House and its fascinating con-

structions. The amount of money and detail that went in to designing and decorating Government House is 

incredible. It was definitely a special experience for us. There were many photos taken including with some 

of the amazing guards, the Governor herself, and Michael Ferguson.  

There was also an opportunity to talk to some pretty well-known Scientists about our future and what we 

plan to do with our lives.  A massive thank you goes to our teacher Mrs Wise for taking us to Government 

House. It was definitely a night to remember. 

By Sonya and Felicity  





Reclink Football 

Jordan did an awesome job tapping the ball out of the centre on all occasions and had many       

successful kicks and marks. 

Connor kicked a brilliant goal during the first quarter. He went on to kick several more over the 
course of the game. 

Adam took a ripper of a mark during the second quarter.  He was always seen chasing the ball. 

Caleb took an excellent mark to save a goal during the third quarter. He continued in this fashion 

to save quite a number of goals.  

Byron took a great mark from Beau and successfully kicked it to Jorden during the third quar-

ter.  He kept running after and trying to get the ball as often as he could. 

Beau ran around the ground to gain many possessions to kick  the ball successfully to others.  He 

didn’t seem to run out of energy. 

They all played very well and worked great as a team giving it all their best. Well done boys!! 



  

After reading Hairy Maclary, we made some salt dough and moulded dog bones for 

Hairy Maclary and his friends. 

This week the preps were challenged to find out which 3D shapes stacked and which did 

not. We made tall towers using 3D shapes that do stack. Both Kinders and Preps are      

continuing our investigation into shape, with lots of hands on activities.  



 

In Launching into Learning last week we read “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.” 

We sung the story using our small world that used, water, sticks, grass and mud. 

We made chocolate bears in cars. 



 

Cooking Class on Thursdays. 

Dessert looks very nice, 

chocolate self saucing pudding. 



Breakfast Program. 

 

Monday and Thursday will be as normal 

in Term Three. 

The students can continue to enjoy having some toast and a nice warm Milo at the start of 

the day on Mondays and Thursdays.   

Please feel free to donate any Bread, Milo, Margarine or Jams and Vegemite to the program, 

this benefits all the students.  

                     Christine Turner & her team of helpers. 

  

 

 





Bothwell Library 



Fathers Day Stall 

 

Wednesday 28th August 

 

Gold Coin donation. 

 

In the Online Building 

 

Starting at 9.00. 

https://mail.connect.tas.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=yYmxYNtDm98GamZeJP5bZkOyIYSkxl-Hu_mpnbE9_1oloCb3iSbXCA..&URL=mailto%3ajillyb100%40gmail.com


 

Bothwell Ladies Cricket 

 

 

Anyone interested or wanting to play ladies cricket? 

Bothwell Cricket Club are holding an information and sign up day on Sunday 25th August,     

4 p.m. at Bothwell Recreation Ground, Barbeque provided all welcome. 

 

Those unable to make it and are definitely wanting to play, can contact me on either          

facebook, email at rachael.clark@hotmail.com or mobile 0408618526. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Rachael Clark 



 



Book Week 

 

This years theme is 

 “Reading is my Super Power” 

 

 

 

We will be holding our Book week Parade in the  

Flexi Room 

On Monday 26th August, 2019. 

Time: 9.15. 

 

Don’t forget to bring a copy of your book to show your character. 

 

 

 

 

Students are welcome to come in costume or in uniform, you will be given time to change.  

After the   parade all students should be in school uniform for the rest of the day.  

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjKv6Gat-DjAhWOfysKHV0XCC4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.teacherspayteachers.com%2FBrowse%2FSearch%3Areading%2520is%2520my%2520superpower&psig=AOvVaw1QF5-OZWtIIeOIU-pG33lo


 

 

 

 

Brigette’s Cooking Class 

We are selling Chocolate and Vanilla Cupcakes next 

 Thursday 29th August 

They will be $2.00 ea. 

To raise money for cooking ingredients. 

 

  

Bothwell Community Lunch 

 

When :  Thursday September 19th 2019 

 

Where :  Bothwell Town Hall 

 

Time :  12 noon 

 

Cost :  $5. 00 Per  head 

Enquiries & Bookings :   Judi Turner 

       Ph. : 0418 886 923 

Menu :  Vegie Soup 

   Roast Chicken/Lamb and Vegies. 

   Pavlova 

   Wine Trifle 



CONTACT DETAILS 

  

 

 
2019 – School Terms 

 

 

Students return Tuesday 23rd 

July - Fri 27th Sept. 

 

Term 4  Mon 14th Oct  - 

Thurs 19th  Dec  (students 

finish) 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 

http://www.education.tas.gov.au

